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Townsend, Erle

From: Elise Cundy <ercundy@outlook.com>

Sent: Sunday, February 4, 2024 10:53 PM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Comment on Chapter 127-A: Advanced Clean Cars II Program (Reposting)

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 

attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

To My Maine Representatives, 

  

              I do NOT agree with this at all. To force EVs is wrong. They are expensive. They are not suited for cold climates. 

We are a rural state. We are not set up with enough charging stations. Electricity is not the answer. Lithium batteries are 

so expensive to make and replace. You will drive many people into being unable to drive. Motorcycles, scooters, and 

Amish buggies will be my next transportation 

choice. Please just understand that we are just hanging on by a thread now. Forcing the public to go green with these 

ridiculous EV vehicles are NOT helping the environment or anyone's pocketbook.  

                                     Sincerely yours, 

                                                                 Elise 
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